
Pre-Veterinary Medical Committee for 
Satisfactory Academic Progress and 
Professional Standards 
The Pre-Veterinary Medical Committee for Satisfactory Academic Progress and Professional Standards 
(PVCAPPS) will meet at the conclusion of each semester to receive reports on all students in the Pre-
Veterinary Medical Program. The Committee will review their progress and determine their suitability 
to remain in the Pre-Veterinary Medical Program, or determine if they should continue on academic or 
nonacademic probation. The School of Veterinary Medicine Associate Dean of Students chairs this 
Committee. 
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